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DAILY MASSES

As scheduled in the Bulletin

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday Evening:  6:00 p.m.
Sunday Morning:  8:00 a.m.

CONFESSIONS

Saturday evening after Mass
upon request or by appointment.

____________________________________________________

THIS WEEK AT ST. HENRY

Tuesday, November 24, 2020
Mass:  8:15 a.m.

+James & Catherine Pottinger

Wednesday, November 25, 2020
Please join us in praying the

Rosary for Vocations at 8:15 a.m.

Thursday, November 26, 2020
Mass:  8:15 a.m.

+DeSales Duenne

Saturday, November 28, 2020
Mass:  6:00 p.m.

+Mildred DePyper

Sunday, November 29, 2020
Mass:  8:00 a.m.
+Mark Rolwing

Your Gift of Praise to God

Please take a few moments to prayerfully           
consider the many ways the Lord has blessed 
you this week!

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE

MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT

Projected expenses for November.….$14,619.62
Amount received for November…......$11,094.00
Sunday Envelopes…………………………....$2,783.00
Number of Families……………………………….....108
Envelopes received for the week………………....22
Thank you for your generosity – may the Lord

bless and reward you for the good you do!
____________________________________________________

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR 

 NOVEMBER 28 AND NOVEMBER 29      

SATURDAY 6:00 PM

LECTOR…………………………………..Debbie Hobbs

SUNDAY 8:00 AM

LECTOR…………………………John David Moreton
____________________________________________________

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK

When the Son of Man comes in glory, may we 
be among those who have fed the hungry, 
welcomed the stranger, and clothed the naked.
For Jesus tells us clearly that it is those who 
have demonstrated good stewardship by 
sharing their gifts with the less fortunate who 
will receive God’s blessing and inherit the 
Kingdom!
____________________________________________________

NEWS FOR NOVEMBER 22

OFFICES CLOSED                                                

Please note that the Parish Office will be 
CLOSED this Thursday and Friday (November 
26/27) in observance of Thanksgiving.  Have a 
safe and enjoyable holiday!

LADIES CHRISTMAS PARTY CANCELLED       

The Ladies Christmas Party which was 
scheduled for December 9 has been 
CANCELLED. 

FAZOLI'S DINNER                                             

Thanks to everyone's support and generosity, 
we received a profit of $2,132 from our Fazoli's
Dinner.  May God bless you all!



THANKSGIVING MASSES                                   

Please note that our Masses to celebrate 
Thanksgiving will be offered in Sikeston THIS 
Wednesday, November 25, at 6:00pm and on 
Thursday morning (November 26) at 8:15am 
in Charleston.   Consider making the 
celebration of Mass part of your Thanksgiving 
festivities with your family!  

CATHOLIC CHARITIES COLLECTION           

THIS weekend is the Annual Collection for 
Catholic Charities of Southern Missouri.  Every 
dollar of your support stays right here in 
southern Missouri to provide for the needs of 
families who are at risk or homeless, women 
facing unplanned pregnancies, struggling 
veterans, survivors of natural disasters, and 
many others whose lives are affected by some 
type of tragedy or need.  Please give 
generously to this important ministry 
sponsored by our Diocese.  May God bless you!

CHANGE IN ADORATION                                

Please note that there will be a change in date 
for our "Day of Eucharistic Adoration" in 
December.  We will have Adoration in Sikeston 
on Thursday, December 3, since this is the 
Parish Feast Day in honor of St. Francis Xavier.
 Adoration will be held in Charleston on 
Friday, December 4.  Consider giving some of 
your time in prayer and adoration of our 
Eucharistic Lord!

ADVENT WORD AMONG US                               

The ADVENT edition of "The Word Among Us" 
is available at the entrances of the church.
 Take a copy home with you to use for your 
prayer and spiritual reading.  May the days of 
Advent be a time of hope and peace for us and 
our loved ones!

CHRISTMAS FLOWER DONATIONS                  

If you would like to make a donation to help 
purchase Christmas flowers/decorations for 
the church, you may use the envelope provided 
in your contribution packet.  If you do not use 
contribution envelopes, please enclose your 
donation in an envelope marked "Christmas 
Flowers" and include your name and the name 
of the person being honored and place it in the 
collection basket at Mass.  Thanks for your 
generosity and kindness!

CONTRIBUTION ENVELOPES                              

If you would like to receive Contribution 
Envelopes for the coming year of 2021, please 
sign your name on the sheet posted at the back
of the church.  Your continued spiritual and 
financial support of the parish are greatly 
appreciated.  May God Bless You!

FOOD COLLECTION                                                 

As we celebrate this time and season of 
Thanksgiving, consider donating NEW canned 
food items to the local food pantry.  You may 
bring your items to the church and place them 
in the container located in the vestibule of the 
church.  Thanks for your support and 
generosity!  May God bless you!

NEW MISSALETTES                                               

The next edition of "Today's Missal" is 
available at the entrances of the church.
 Please take a copy with you to use for the 
celebration of Mass.  We have plenty of copies, 
so take as many as you need.  Please do NOT 
return these to the table or leave them in the 
pews.  Take them home with you and bring 
them back when you attend Mass.  Thanks!

SCHOOL CHRISTMAS SERVICE PROJECT 

Students at St. Henry School will be collecting 
items which will be given to the residents at 
Charleston Manor.  If you would like to donate 
items, please drop them off at the school office 
by FRIDAY, DECEMBER 4.  Items would 
include: lotion, candy, socks, gum, notepads 
and pens, chapstick, puzzles with large pieces, 
small lap blankets, calendars, puzzle 
books/coloring books, room decorations, 
comb/brush, perfume/cologne, snacks,....  Your 
kindness will help make the holidays a bit 
brighter for them!

THANK YOU                                                               

I want to thank all of you for your prayers 
during my cancer illness.  Our town is blessed 
with a wonderful community of faith, family 
and friends.  I completed my radiation on 
October 13 and am well on my way to a 
healthy body.  Thank you again for your 
prayers and concern for Chris & myself.         
Susy R. Dugan                             


